Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 4:36 PM

To: "trent@shamrocksf.com’

Cc: Bob Clark-Riddell; Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003216, 1244 2nd Avenue, Oakland, California 94606

Dear Mr. Moore,

Per your request, Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) is providing this update regarding the
status of your open case. ACDEH has received the Data Gap Assessment Report Addendum (Addendum) dated August 31,
2016, prepared by Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. on your behalf. Based on our initial review, the Addendum
addresses the items discussed in our email correspondence dated August 30, 2016 with the exception of a water supply
well survey. We understand that Pangea is still completing a water well survey and will be submitting to ACDEH for
review. Assuming the results of the water well survey supports that the contaminant plume poses a low threat to human

health and safety, ACDEH anticipates issuing case closure following the public notification period.

Dilan Roe, P.E.

Program Manager — Land Use Program, Local Oversight Program, & Voluntary Remedial Action Program
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA

510.567.6767; Ext. 36767

QIC: 30440

dilan.roe@acgov.org




